
May 15, 2018 

Dear Upper School Students and Parents, 

Thank you so much to all of you for making our open house such a success.  The students 

did some amazing work on their research projects. The displays were impressive and we were all 

so very proud of them.  The students and many parents and staff also worked extra hard to ensure 

that our school looked its best inside and outside.  Thank you so very much. 

This week we are tying up some loose ends and starting to work on assessments to get all 

the grade reports out next week. I want to remind everyone that reading and writing are very 

important foundations to our whole curriculum and are used even in math.   

One more reminder about our registration deadline for the 5% discount on tuition is close 

approaching.  Your student needs to be registered by May 25 to take advantage of this discount.  

Be sure to stop by the office if you are interested in working a rebate next year or would like to 

apply for financial aid.  Only students who are registered will be considered. 

I am attending a conference in St. Louis on Thursday and I will not be in the classroom 

that day or tomorrow afternoon.  That means that the classroom will probably not be open until 

after 8:00 when Annie arrives.   

Best wishes,  

Carla  

Upcoming Events 

Thursday, May 24: Graduation at 3:00 at school 

                                Five percent discount on next year’s tuition deadline 



Friday, May 25: Field Day and 10:30 Dismissal with No Childcare


